
Graduate School Student Council 
 

1/30/2022, 12:00 PM. Virtual meeting on Google Meet 
 
 
Attendance: Ana Mejia-Bautista, Sofia Tortora, Joao Moreira, Sailee Chavan 
GSSC members met virtually to plan our February event and discussed our next meeting with Dr Mark Stewart. 
 
Call to order: Ana Mejia-Bautista called the meeting to order at 12:00 PM 
 
Motion: The Graduate Council discussed and planned the upcoming February Event. We agreed on scheduling the 
event on Wednesday, February 23rd.  It will be a Carnival themed event where we could have students paint masques 
in the graduate lounge. We also discussed about ordering Jamaican food and have some chocolate goodie bags to 
grab and go.  
Motion was moved by Ana Mejia-Bautista and seconded by Joao Moreira 
 
Motion: The Graduate council discussed about holding the next GSSC elections by the end of Spring. We also 
discussed about having two students work exclusively on the graduate school newsletter. Sofia will discuss this in more 
detail with Adam. 
Motion was moved by Ana Mejia-Bautista and seconded by Sofia Tortora 
 
Motion: The Graduate council discussed about scheduling our next/last meeting with Dr Mark Stewart. Ana will email 
Sharon regarding Dr Stewarts availability. 
Motion was moved by Ana Mejia-Bautista and seconded by Sofia Tortora 
 
 
Adjournment: Ana Mejia-Bautista adjourned the meeting at 1:00 PM. 
Motion was carried unanimously. 
 
 
Secretary Signature:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


